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The Post-graduate Program in Immunology, of the Institute of Biomedical
Sciences, is pleased to invite all from our department to the seminar:

Venue: Anfiteatro Ivan da Mota e 
Albuquerque (ROSA)
Edifício Biomédicas IV
Av. Prof. Lineu Prestes, 1730 -
Cidade Universitária.

Mechanisms for tumor repopulation as 
targets for therapeutic strategies

Roger Chammas

BS in Medicine (1988), and PhD in
Biochemistry (1933) from USP and Ludwig
Cancer Research. RC was postdoc in USP,
UNIFESP and UC System. He was visiting
researcher at Unifesp, Moffitt Cancer
Reserch Center (USA, 2012) and at UC
Davis (2019). Currently, he coordinates
the Center for Translational Research in
Oncology (ICESP), he is faculty at
University of North Carolina (USA), and
full professor at USP Medical School. His
research focuses on cancer progression,
progression markers carbohydrate-
dependet, tumor microenvironment
characterization for combined therapies,
and molecular diagnosis by image.


